SPWG Report to ROS

April 9th, 2003

The SPWG last met February 27th & 28th .

Pass 2 of the 2003 short circuit database was received by members from ERCOT on March 11th. There are no other new items to report.

The next meeting location is Brownsville, hosted by Public Utilities Board on July 24th and 25th. 

